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HDLI’s 2006 Fall Legal CLE Conference entitled “PHA AND SECTION 8:  Strategies to Avoid Legal
Pitfalls in a Changing Regulatory Environment”  takes place October 16, 2006 during NAHRO’s
annual conference in Atlanta, GA.  Register directly with NAHRO at (202) 289-3500.

SAVE THE DATE:  HDLI’s 2007 Spring Legal CLE Conference will take place  April 26-27, 2007
at the Washington D.C. Marriott hotel!  More details coming soon . . .

If you have not already purchased a copy of HDLI’s latest INDEX TO HUD REGULATIONS, why
not make your life easier and order your copy now with the attached order form!

THANK YOU to NIXON PEABODY, LLP, HDLI’s newest GOLD MEMBER SPONSOR and to
GREENBERG TRAURIG, PA, HDLI’s newest BRONZE MEMBER SPONSOR!  Contact HDLI for infor-
mation on supporting HDLI by becoming a GOLD, SILVER, or BRONZE member sponsor.

Housing and Development Law Institute 

Housing and Development Law Institute, 630 Eye St., N.W., Washington, DC  20001  (202) 289-3400; (202) 289-3401 fax; hdli@hdli.org
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On June 23, 2006, HDLI’s Executive Director and General
Counsel, Lisa L. Walker, met with representatives of the
Congressional Black Caucus as part of a briefing on pressing
housing issues sponsored by the National Association of African-
Americans in Housing (NOAAH).

Ms. Walker presented on the Bond Amendment to the FY2006
Appropriation’s Bill and other bills pending before Congress
containing restrictions on powers of eminent domain.  She
discussed the negative impact that restrictions on eminent
domain powers have on many PHAs’ abilities to carry out the goal

 of creating viable housing in distressed communities.  She also
disussed specific problems with both the Bond Amendment and
other bills pending before Congress, urging the CBC to
consider these issues when voting on the pending bills.

Ms. Walker’s written analysis may be found on HDLI’s website,
www.hdli.org, on the “Legally Important” page.


